
Robert Miller
Falmouth
LD 593
Dear Committee Members,
More so than ever Maine's lands are under intense pressure from development.  The 
Land for Maine's Future (LMF) Program is Maine's primary public funding vehicle to
protect water access, outdoor recreation, working lands and waterfronts, and fish and 
wildlife habitat. If there is anything that symbolizes Maine it is those things that I 
have just outlined above. Maine needs LD 593 .


